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Sharon Craig

From: Sheila Sturrock <sheila.sturrock@gmail.com>
Sent: 10 August 2023 12:22
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within 
this email is safe. 

 Planning application No. 3/2023/0543 -   
10 Bridge Road Chatburn BB7 4AW  
Chatburn Parish Council has viewed the above Planning application and has no observations to make. 


